
From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Sent: 9/16/2011 3:58:26 PM
To: 'Cooke, Michelle' (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov) (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC);

Dowdell, Jennifer (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKD5)
Bee:
Subject: San Carlos Hydrotesting

Michelle,

Jennifer passed on your message regarding the delay in the San Carlos hydrotesting 
schedule, Here’s what I learned about the cause:

There was erosion discovered stemming from high flow/rain at the San Francisquito Creek in 
the middle of the Stanford Golf Course. As a result, Line 109 will needed to be repaired 
immediately before the winter. With this unplanned work on Line 109 which will result in some 
shut-in and lowering of pressure on the line, the test in San Carlos cannot proceed until this 
work is done.

On a separate but related note, our T-29 hydrotest on Line 109 also ran long because there 
was mercury in the line that needed to be washed away several times and a pig got stuck.

If the Creek work and T-29 are completed as scheduled, we expect that the San Carlos 
hydrotesting will begin Sept 30/Oct 1 and be complete by Oct 18,

Thanks,

Shilpa

415-973-3186

SB GT&S 0047226
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